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NEWS FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Parents and Caregivers

This iscensus weekwhere we finalise our school numbers. This determinas student centrec
funding andwe currently have 461 studentwhich is an increase on 2017. | can now tell you

classes will remain as they are. Some classes are near capacity though, and it may be nec
have another look at the midyear census

Student leaders in our school

It is an important part of our school ethos to provide many opportunities for student leadersl
South Coogee PS. Students either make speeches or write expressions of interest for a

these leadership positionstudent representatives were announced last year and have alredc
one assembly. Today other positions were announced. Faction Captains and Vice Captain
elected this afternoon. Congratulations to all our student leaders.

Library Assistants: ~ Noah Miller, Marin Garbin, Carter Cawthorne

Office Assistants: Seaeen Abfahr, Indiana LaagJessica Mour&aiote, Abby Byrne

Art Ambassadors: Alexis Thomson, Jordynn Savannah

STEM Assistants: Isabelle Cross, Jacinta Gileno

ICT Assistants: Mailer Dum, Kai Cummings, Brodie Burns, Ciaran Mudie
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Important Dates

23rd February
Assembly - W5

9t March
Assembly - C6

21 st March

Parent Progress
Meetings. Early
close 11.45 am

22nd March
Summer Sports
Carnival Yr 4-6

30t March to
3rd April
Easter

4t April
Staff Development
Day

6t April
Assembly - W2
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has been a problem with swallows leaving their mess on girders and the cementWeohave Keep Upto

been working hard to eliminate this problem with spikes and netting. Last weekend workers ¢ Date

to do a high clean of all the droppings and associated mess. Now we will wait for a couple 0 | v 5§17 g7 @2

to see if the problem has gone and move forwargp@priately as soon as possible. We may - R2oyt2F RAY

that an alternative surface to carpet may be most appropriate, but that is our preferred option. {OK22f 1 LI

Easter Holidaysvill fall in the middle of term 1 this year with Good Friday off 8€arch There wi @ IE

be a Schol Development Day on Wednesda$ April following Easter. This will give students

day break. You might like to plan early for this break to take a family holiday. E

School playgrounds are out of bounds after schoBlarents whose children insist ofaging or

them are encouraged to get their children to listen to them and obey their instructions. Very tftSras Sys
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consistent with most schools and a mattg#rduty of care. O2NNBOG Sy
I RRNBaa G2

Kind regards G2 aSyR &z

Lynette Beard y2aUOla2ys

Principal @ conneci

. . . N Uniform Shop
.m ! g 58 bZONB/o NALFYYE 1 oNBi2m al Af SN 5dzyy R o
H O YFgel 21t LR 1t SEAA alazy WSaahrof a2 dz hi9y SOSNE
9 (KL yK Sd &y In YITdzyl {02¢§ 2mu - GASNI { OKNE 2 SRYB&ERNY?
.0 [/ KIF&asS wdzaasSt {KFE&ll&l ¢F &f wif S& . NBdAK FTNRY yopnl
b3S DSLIKIF NI /p W2 NEI dzO1Ay:2n aS3ary /I LILISE
n [ dzOF & w200 /| 1 tS06 DKIyy2(2p ¢20& al O52y 1|
aSt2R& .NIOl/c [Af€& /F NNRT |t SE [ HFNDY Breakfast Club
.p tlIA3IS DSLKI N wWefl K 5dzyy hLlsy S@S5SNE
(M yS ¢KIYyy FYR ¢ KadzNEYF
.c 2Aft26 wlkAyS 0KS /21Fadif
T YAYOSNI& aSN I NBI ®
9f A2 K t I NIN
t Kéd 9RCFHYA&KII WHIRFfSTE /KIFI&AS wdzaasSt ¢
NN YETdzYt {028 [FyAS a2NNRasx LaloSttS / N
{ OK22f 4« 2fydpNdRIloNB 2 Yy &
28§ NB y2¢ GF1Ay3a {OKz2z2f +2f zy I NB / 2YUiNRKOdze2ya 27
TNRYG 2Y0So 2§ | O0SLII Ol 4K yﬁe KIQS ObCR: t LWH A FF 1O @
& dzNJ OK WRRisy Po'2 ®Rdzf R 0SS F OOSLIitofS F2NJ GKS 0S3IAYyYA)
R

AyOdzNEA2Y 2F SEOd:NEAZ2Y 4SS Q)2dzf I dzG2 Yl 8 OF f £ &8 RSRdzO

I LI aYSyd LX Ly OFF2ywBlh &NNiaed SRIBANNIt S+ 4 S

“Y1AY3 AYF2NNI a2y F2NJISANBOG 5SLRaii

S MEp N

O 2 dzyoin mhy2mwn p

O2dzyi bl YSY {2dziK /223SS tNAYIFINE {OK22f
FSNByOSY ClFYAf& bl YS

(/)) O« O(""‘_

Achi.eve Respect. |l nspir



Chaplaindéds Chat
Our School Chaplain, Mrs Coral Atkins is continuing her work at Suth Coogee Primary School this year. In Term 1, she
will be working every Tuesday, Thursday and Friday between 8.00am T 2.00pm.

Chaplains are often involved in running and coordinating activities and programs that benefit the whole school
community. These programs are aimed at helping students become upstanding and responsible adults of the future in
our community.

As a trained facilitator, Coral currently runs the Aussie Optimism programs  for selected year groups. The programs
focus on competence, resilience and social skills.

Chaplains work within the school to build relationships with students, families and staff. Coral providesindividual
support in the following areas:

9 Peer skills, communication skills and problem solving
I Self-esteem, self-regulation, resilience and self-care
I Separation, grief and loss

Parents and Caregivers are welcome to meet with Coral to discuss their concerns.

If you would like more information regarding the School Chaplain service or would like to contact Coral Atkin s, please
leave a message with the front office on 9494 8000 or email coral.atkins@youthcare.org.au.

If you would like to opt out of the Chaplaincy service, please complete the following details and re turn to the front
office.

Chaplaincy Opt _-Out

Name/s of Child/Children:

Parent/Guardian Name:

Signed: Date:

Achi.eve Respect . |l nspir
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ECE PLAYGROUND FUN

This week the Kmdcrgarten classes j‘crmed the Pre-Primaries in
the ECE Plaggrmnd far recess each day, The children had so
much fun, with lots af new thmgs to exp,(are and activities
te join in with. The fwsswbhues were endless! Each dag fram
Week 4 the Kmdcrgarwn and Pre—pnmartes will continue to
{zlay W9ether at recess, gwing them pfcmg crf room to run!
There is much fu.n to le had!

Achi.eve Respect. |l nspir
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To all the families whacontributed to the packages that were sent troops lastae Wehave received a letter of
appreccation which we would like to share with you.

Thank you for the awesome care package that you sent. There were so many
thoughtful items in there (and yummy!)

Of all the hundreds that were sent to us from Australia, Our unit, Expeditionary
Airbase Operations Unit (EAOU) rotation 2 was lucky enough to get yours!

We all cannot believe how many people are thinking of us over here and are so happy
to receive these.

We arrived into the Middle East on 11 October 2017 and we go back home to
Australia on 03 May 2018.

Thank you for your support

SUPPORT
OUR SCHOOL

\:44:~  AND GET COLLECTING

We would love your help collecting Coles Sports for Schools for our school.
Tell your friends and family to get involved as well, because the more
vouchers we collect, the more sports gear our school will receive.
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https://www.coles.com.au/sportsforschools

Get involved in the School Banking program.

South Coogee Primary School is excited to offer the Commonwealth Bank School Banking program to
all students.

School Banking is a fun, interactive and engaging way for young Australians to learn about money
and develop good savings habits. Children who deposit money into their Youthsaver account
through School Banking earn Dollarmites tokens, which they can save up and redeem for exciting
rewards.

The rewards available during 2018 are:

Twister Power Handball
Secret Scratch Pad
Sparkle Glitter Pens
Glow Light

Mighty Boom Handball
Heat Reactor Pencils
Slushie Maker Cup
Zoom Flying Disc
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School Banking is also a great fundraiser for our school. Qur school receives a Regular Savers
Contribution of 55 for every 10 deposits processed per student as well as an Annual Contribution
which is based on the number of students who made at least one School Banking deposit in the prior
year.

Getting involved in School Banking is easy!

All you need to get involved in the School Banking program is a Commonwealth Bank Youthsaver
account. You can open an account for your child in one of two ways:

1. Online
Visit commbank.com.au/schoolbanking and click on the link to open a Youthsaver account.

2. In branch
Visit a Commonwealth Bank branch with identification for yourself and your child, like a driver’s
licence and birth certificate.

If your child has an existing Commonwealth Bank Youthsaver account they can start banking straight
away. They just need to bring their deposit in every week on School Banking day using their
Dollarmites deposit wallet.

School Banking day is Thursday. Each week you need to complete your deposit book with your
account details and money. Then place it in the grey satchel in your classroom before Sam. Deposit
books will be returned to your class later in the morning.

If you would like to know more about School Banking, please ask for a 2018 School Banking program
information pack from the school office or visit commbank.com.au/schoolbanking

Achil.eve

Respect.

|l nspir



A note from the Community Health Nurse
Welcome to the new school year. My name is Ms Margie MacFie and | am the Community Health Nurse who vi
school.

Community Health Nurses work in schools to promote healthyeligpment and wellbeing so students may reach thi
full potential. A major part of our work is focused on early intervention and the School Entry Health Assessmen
program.

Community Health Nurses serve as a health contact point for children anddhaliefs, providing information,
assessment, health counselling and referral. The services provided are free and confidential.
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We need you!

Did you know that the P&C plays a vital role within our school?
The P&C provides:

Uniform shop

Canteen

Mother’s and Father’s Day Stalls

School Banking

Crosswalk Attendant application

Fundraising — Subsidised Leaver’s Shirts (2018), Nature Playground (2017), Cyber
Safety Parent and Students Sessions (2017), Music Equipment (2017), Literacy
resources, Technology Equipment, Senior Playground....

Recently, a few long-time members have left due to their children graduating.

We need new people to come and be involved with our committee.

Being an active member of the P&C has many benefits, such as:

Sharing in the school community
Feeling you have made a difference

It's a good environment to meet people
Getting to know teachers/Principal

Meetings are generally held on Monday evenings and there are 1-2 per term.

The P&C AGM will be on
MONDAY 26™ FEBRUARY at 7pm in the Staffroom.

We encourage and welcome the whole South Coogee community to come
along.

Achi.eve Respect . |l nspir
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25 Cockburn Junior

1’5'4&““ «  Football Club s

Registration is now open!
Cockburn Junior Football Club is now taking registrations for

the 2018 AFL season; this is your chance to join our family
friendly club.

Players from Auskick to Yr12 are invited to register - including
girls for our all new girls teams!

Register NOW at cockburnjfc.myclub.org.au
OR

at our Club Open Day from 9am-12pm on Sunday
25.02.2018 at our club rooms

For further informatlon please contact:
Wayne (President) 0427 931 536

Michelle (Registrar) 0421 215 242

Or email regi kburnjf il.com We are a Good Sports club
More club information at cockburnjfc.myclub.org.au =W GOODSPORTS

Club Rooms located at Cnr Lucius St & Rockingham Rd,
Hamilton Hill
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